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Dear East Hoathly Families,  

What a fantastic term it has been, the children have settled in brilliantly   

into their new classes and I am sure you will agree after looking at their 

learning books yesterday how well they are progressing.  

I wanted to take this opportunity to say thank you to the whole community 

for making me feel so welcome. I feel so at home at East Hoathly already!  

We hope you have a fantastic half term and we look forward to seeing you 

on Monday 30th October!  

Best Wishes,  

Mrs Briley 

 

 

 



 

Parent Code of     

Conduct 

A reminder to please ensure if you     

enter the school building during the 

school day. All visitors must abide by 

the Parent Code of Conduct, an         

updated version of this has been sent 

to you today. Please also ensure that 

you do not pass on any information     

regarding other children that you may 

come across whilst in school.  

Open Days  
For families looking for a reception place 

for September 2024 please visit us on 

one of the following open days:  

 

Tuesday 31st Oct - 10.00am 

Thursday 16th Nov - 6.00pm 

 

Click here to book a place  

Key Dates  

October 2023  

20/10 - End of term 1  

30/10 - Term 2 starts  

November 2023  

3/11 - Own Clothes Day  

13/11 - Anti Bullying Week  

 

 

Letters Sent Home  

This Week 

All - A reminder to please complete 

the Google Consent Forms for our 

School Dog and Photo Permissions for 

this year. Please complete these even 

if you have completed for previous 

years.   

Photo Permissions - Click here for Photo Permission 
Google Form 

School Dog Consent - Click here for School Dog Google 

Form 

Jewellery  

A reminder that no jewellery is to be 

worn in school only a watch (no smart 

watches).  

Snacks   

A reminder to please only bring fruit 

in for snack time.  

 

https://forms.gle/QdxQwrUc9SVuPgsL6
https://forms.gle/9SnVzuSMWMuxh2dq8
https://forms.gle/9SnVzuSMWMuxh2dq8
https://forms.gle/3vpSTapjgv9HS3x29
https://forms.gle/3vpSTapjgv9HS3x29


 

 

 

 

Term 2 Forest School Dates  

Please see below for Term 2 session dates: 

Wednesday 1st November - Hedgehogs 

Wednesday 8th November -  Squirrels  

Wednesday 15th November - Foxes  

Wednesday 22nd November - Owls 

Wednesday 29th November - Nursery  

 

Please come into school in Forest School kit on these days and bring in school uniform 

to get changed into afterwards.  

Music Lessons  

Please note that from the week commencing 6/11/23 our Piano/Keyboard lessons       

provider will be changing to Red Butler Music. Red Butler are also looking to also       

introduce guitar lessons from this week. Days are still to be confirmed but if you are 

interested in either of these lessons please complete our clubs Google Form  and    

visit www.rbmsmusic.com to book a free trial lesson.   

We would like to say a big thank you to Mr Simonetti for his time at East Hoathly and 

wish him well in his new ventures!  

http://www.rbmsmusic.com/


 

Attendance  

The Pioneer Federation goal is an average attendance rate of 97%, recognising that 

each school day provides opportunities for learning, as well as social and emotional 

development. It is noticeable when students miss school as it impacts on their          

progress. Attendance for this week is:  

Whole school: 93.6% 

Year: 95.9% 

Hedgehogs: 87.5%  Squirrels: 94% 

Foxes: 91.6%  Owls: 96.7% 

Well done, Owls Class! 

Less than 94.9% - Red  

95 to 96.4% - Amber 

96.5 to 99.9% - Green   

100% - Gold 

Celebration Assembly  

On Friday 13th October these children received a values certificate:  

Caterpillars & Butterflies - Nathaniel  

Hedgehogs - Zoe 

Squirrels - Henry & Ava   

Foxes - Molly & Albie   

Owls - Delilah & Willow   

On Friday 20th October these children received a values certificate:  

Caterpillars & Butterflies - Denys 

Hedgehogs - Ivy 

Squirrels - Daisy & George  

Foxes - Mary & Dylan  

Owls - Dennis & Myla   

 

 



 

News from Nursery  



 

News from Hedgehogs Class 

In Hedgehogs Class we had great fun making sheep hats for the Harvest Festival. 

We sang ‘The Farmer Plants the Seeds’ for everyone in the Church and enjoyed 

showing everyone what we have been practicing!  



 

News from Squirrels Class 

In Science, Squirrels were learning about the human body. Year 2 thought about the 

effects of exercise on the body. They did different exercises for differing amounts 

of time and considered how this affects the breaths they were taking. Year 1 learnt 

about the lungs and their affects on the body. They created a lung collage, which 

you can see on display in the corridor.   



 

News from Foxes Class 

Foxes' last two weeks of term have certainly been busy! We spent one morning      

creating our lightboxes from our DT lessons and what an amazing result! It was so 

lovely to see how hard they worked on their designs and how excited they were to 

turn the lights on and see the finished product! 

We also spent the morning at Bede's checking out their amazing zoo and having fun 

playing football and tennis. A huge thank you to Mr Elphick and all the staff at 

Bede's for having us!   



 

News from Owls Class 
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October 2023  

30/10 - Term 2 starts  

November 2023  

13/11 - Anti Bullying Week  

December 2023  

2/12 - Wreath Making  

8/12 - Christmas Fair  

12/12 - Nativity - 1.30pm  

13/12 - Nativity - 9.30am  

13/12 - Christmas Lunch 

15/12 - Christingle Service - 2.00pm/ 
End of term 2  

January 2024  

2/1 - INSET Day  

3/1 - Term 3 starts  

February 2024  

8/2—FGB Meeting  

March 2024 

9/2 - End of term 3  

19/2 - Term 4 starts  

7/3 - World Book Day  

25/3 - FGB Meeting 

28/3 - Easter Service/ End of term 4  

April 2024  

15/4 - Term 5 starts  

May 2024  

6/5 - Bank Holiday 

13/5—KS2 SATS  

21/5 - FGB Meeting  

 

24/5 - End of term 5  

27/5 - Bank Holiday  

June 2024  

3/6 - INSET Day  

4/6 - Term 6 starts  

24/6 - Sports Day  

4/6 - Term 6 starts  

July 2024 

22/7 - Leavers Service/ End of term 6  

23/7 - INSET day   



 



 

 

FPTA News  

 

 

 
We will be having our EGM on the 1st November for those that would like to attend-  

it will be via teams/zoom so anyone wanting to join is welcome. Please contact Ami 

Brown via fpta@easthoathly.e-sussex.sch.uk for the code.   

 

We will be voting in a new treasurer and also discussing the Christmas fundraisers! 

Upcoming FPTA Dates  
 

Own Clothes Day - Friday 3rd November  

Own Clothes Day - Friday 1st December  

Wreath Making - 2nd December  

Christmas Fair - 8th December  

 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 


